
Crane, Nancy T 4 
From: Laura Ransford [lolorans@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 13,2002 3:ll  PM 02-022N 
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-87 

Laura Ransford Subject: 5.9 

Please let us keep our rights to our own health by not putting this label on the 
vitamin bottle. Some will be very afraid to take them if this is there and proof is 
out there supplements are very helpful. Thank you. Laura Ransford What 
about the right to be captain to sail our own ship in the DSHEA passed in 1994? 
We have to keep some our rights. 
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